
Bus Video surveillance  

 

Did you know each EIPS bus is equipped with video surveillance? Video 
surveillance and equipment helps: 

 ensure the safety of all students, drivers and property; and 

 discourage destructive acts. 

On a regular basis, EIPS Student Transportation reviews the video 
recordings, in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act (FOIP). The recordings assist the department with 
monitoring student and driver conduct and may be used as evidence in a 
disciplinary matter. 

For more information about the collection, use and disclosure of personal 
information, contact the EIPS FOIP Co-ordinator at 780-464-3477. 

 


